
12 January 2018 

 

   

 CROCODILE GARMENTS LIMITED (“CGL”) WARNS AGAINST PHISHING EMAIL 

 

Crocodile Garments Limited hereby alerts its customers and general public to a 

phishing email purported to be sent by CGL in relation to receiving a gift credit. The 

phishing email suggests the recipients to click on the embedded link to redeem the 

gift credit by providing personal information.  

 

The Company declares that CGL has no connection with the phishing email involved. 

Below is the screen capture of the phishing email.  

 

 

The Company has reported the above incident to the Hong Kong Police and will take 

any actions deemed necessary and appropriate to protect the reputation of the 

Company and the interests of its customers and the general public. 

 

Customers must not click on the embedded link in the phishing emails. If they are 

concerned, they are advised to call the CGL customer service hotline at  2176 0481 

or report to the Police. 

– END – 


